
SKYLIN E H IGH

NOVEMBER DATES PEROGIES COMING!

WE WILL 
REMEMBER ON 
NOVEMBER 11.

I RI C
EA GLE N EW S

I RON  RI D GE I N TERM ED I ATE CAM PUS

 November 2020

Pick Up on 

Nov. 17 

between 

3:00 - 5:00 pm .

- Nov. 1 - Nov. 4 - 
Travelling Art Exhibit 
- Life Lit Up 

- Nov. 2 - 13 - Virtual 
Scholastic Bookfair 

- Nov.  6 - Virtual 
Remembrance Day 
Assembly

- Nov. 9 - 13 - Fall 
Break - No School

- Nov. 24 - School 
Council - Facebook 
Live @ 2:30

- Nov. 26 - Plaid is 
Rad Assembly

- Nov. 27 - Staff 
Collaboration - No 
School

Did You Know ?

School Fees can be paid online anytime by accessing your parent 
portal.  If you are having any difficulties, please call reception 
403-885-6100 at IRIC.



YEAR BOOK THANK YOU TO IRIC NUTRITION 
PROGRAM SPONSORS

PARKING REMINDER

MASK HYGIENE

 Parent Parking is located on the South side 
of the school. Please use this parking lot 
when dropping off or picking up your child.  
Please do not park in the North Parking lot as 
that is designated for Staff Only.

2019-20 Yearbooks 
have arrived.  If you 
would like to order 
one, please go to 
the parent portal. 
They are $20.

DRESS FOR THE  
WEATHER

Students will need to be 
prepared for Alberta Weather 
each day, since most PE classes 
will be outside along with their 
cohort outside blocks. Thank 
you for helping your child be 
prepared.

Please remind your child to bring 
home their mask(s) each day to 

be washed.

 FCSS, IGA, Lacom be Ford
The Nut r it ion Program  at  IRIC

We are pleased to introduce the NEW Nutrition program to the IRIC community 
starting, Nov 2. This program is made possible through funding of the 
government of Alberta, Blackfald FCSS, IGA and Lacombe Ford.  Through this 
funding and sponsorship we have been able to hire  Jill Pearson, to run and 
coordinate this exciting program.  Jill has many years of experience in food and 
nutrition.

The goal of the program is to increase the student access of nutritional foods 
during the day and to introduce and offer new foods from various food groups 
to students in our school.  Helping kids make good food choices in their daily 
lives leads to healthy eating habits to build strong bodies for their future.

Each Monday, Jill will be delivering a fruit bowl with apples, oranges and 
bananas to each classroom before 10am to provide students with a healthy 
snack option for the week. In addition, the program will be offering various 
foods, recipes and sampling of new foods and recipes once a week to each 
grade on a rotation. Grade 4 - 1st week, Grade 5 - 2nd week and Grade 6 - 3rd 
week of each month. We are very excited about this new program and the 
possibilit ies it offers our students.
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